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Lake Erie International HS welcomes Mrs. Karima Boukenken! She was 
hired after Thanksgiving and is LE's new Math Teacher!  

LEIHS wishes all members of the Lake Erie 
International HS community a safe holiday 
season and a Happy New Year!  

January 8th, LEIHS will be 
excited to announce a very 
special guest speaker in honor 
of the birthday of Dr. Martin 
Luther King Jr. !!!  
 
 


